
 

 

New School 
Starters 

September 2021  
Is your child starting school in September 2021?  

If so, please come and visit our school to have a look around.  
You will be taken on a tour of the school by our Head teacher, 

Debbie Main, and given an 
opportunity to see the Early 

Years classes in action.  
To book a place and to find 

out more details,  
please ring:  

Landscore Primary School on 01363 772018          

Please also visit our website at: www.landscoreprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

 
 

We will look forward to seeing you soon. 
 


